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M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO: 

Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection  

Northeast Regional Office  

Bureau of Waste Site Cleanup 

205B Lowell Street  

Wilmington, Massachusetts 01887 

FROM: Frank Ricciardi, PE, LSP 

DATE: July 31, 2020 

SUBJECT: 

Release Tracking Number (RTN) 3-36304 

BWSC105 Form - Section H.2. - Statement of Provisions Regarding MassDEP 

Approval of IRA 

  

This memo is to confirm that the Statement of Provisions required for BWSC105 Form – Section H.2 is 

included as part of the Immediate Response Action (IRA) Plan uploaded with Transaction # 1212303. 

The IRA Plan is attached, as required, for BWSC105 Form Section B.02. 

It should be noted that, contrary to the comments provided by MassDEP in the BWSC101 Form (Release 

Log Form) summarizing the verbal IRA approval on June 3, 2020, it was determined that the that 

installation of polyethylene sheeting on the ground surface to prevent airborne dust was not feasible 

because it is a wooded and heavily vegetated area. 


